

## COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SESSION: PFAS RESEARCH IN GREAT BAY

Join us for an overview of per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) research conducted within the Great Bay Estuary and New Hampshire's coastal waters. This is a hybrid presentation hosted by the Environmental Health Program at the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services, with participation from state agency staff and local university partners. The goal of this session is to share ongoing research efforts toward PFAS occurrence and the scope of these investigations, and to give researchers an opportunity learn more about community concerns.

FEBRUARY 1, 2024 6:00-8:00 PM Newington Town Hall Newington, NH Join us in-person or virtually.

Remote attendees can join by using this Registration Link.



## Presenting Researchers include:

Celia Chen, MS, PhD, Dartmouth College, Department of Biological Sciences
Kathryn Crawford, MS, PhD, Middlebury College, Environmental Studies Program
Paula Mouser, MS, PhD, University of New Hampshire, Department of Civil & Environmental Engineering
Jonathan Petali, PhD, DABT, New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services

For more information you can contact Jonathan Petali with the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services, at:

Email: Jonathan.m.petali@des.nh.gov Phone: (603) 271-1359

